
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
VIA  ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
September 22, 2020 
 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission  
621 Woodland Square Loop SE  
Lacey, Washington 98503 
 
RE: UG-190711—NW Natural’s Request to Change the Filing Date of its Integrated 

Resource Plan 
 
Northwest Natural Gas, dba NW Natural, encloses for filing its petition for a temporary exemption 
from WAC 480-90-238(4).  The purpose of this temporary exemption is to change the filing date of 
its upcoming Integrated Resource Plan (IRP) from February 26, 2021, to July 2022. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Rebecca Brown at (503)-610-7326 or 
rebecca.brown@nwnatural.com. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
/s/ Natasha Siores 
 
Natasha Siores 
Manager, Regulatory Compliance 
NW Natural 
250 SW Taylor 
Portland, OR 97204 
(503)-610-7074 
natasha.siores@nwnatural.com 
 
Attachments: 
UG-190711-NWN-IRP-Pet-09-22-2020 
UG-190711-NWN-IRP-Pet-COS-09-22-2020 
 
 
cc:  Sally Brown, WUTC 

Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 
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